St. Theresa's Newsletter

St. Theresa's Catholic Primary School





LEARN

PLAY

PRAY

GROW

SPRING TERM TERM – Friday 6th March 2020



CELEBRATE STORIES.



It was wonderful to see so many fantastic costumes yesterday on World Book Day! The children looked AMAZING!

Throughout the day the children took part in a range of activities in their classes and spoke about their favourite story or character.

Here are some of the wonderful costumes that were on display throughout the school.



Can you spot one of Mr Fox's enemies in this picture?

Or name this brilliant Jaqueline Wilson creation?





Which one of these characters are on their way to a Mad Hatter's tea party?

The children all really enjoyed the day and loved talking about their favourite books and learning about their friends' costumes.

Voice of St Theresa's!



We are looking for someone to be the voice on our school's telephone answering system. If you would like your child to enter, please write their name on an envelope and hand it in to the school office by **Tuesday 9th March**. We will draw a name out of a hat and that person will be the voice for our answer machine this year.

All entries are £1. The money will be used to provide resources for the school.

Year 4 Trip to Christ College

As an early part of our Science Week activities, Year 4 had the opportunity on Wednesday to go and visit the Science labs at Christ College. They took part in some fascinating experiments involving chemical reactions. The children conducted their own experiments and used lots of different scientific equipment. The staff at Christ College commented on how wonderfully behaved the children were and what excellent questions and predicitons they came up with in the session.

Thank you to Miss Jackson and the Year 4 team for taking the children on the trip and to Miss Georgious, our Science Leader, for organising the workshop and visit.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



Wednesday March 11th - Year 4 class Assembly

Thursday March 12th - Year 2 Dance Festival ARTS **DEPOT**

Wednesday March 18th - Year 5 Hindleap Warren Friday 27th March- Musical Friends evening Wednesday April 1st -Year 5 class Assembly 9.15am Wednesday April 29th - Year 3 Class Assembly 9.15am Friday April 3rd - SCHOOL CLOSED 1PM FOR EASTER HOLIDAY

Certificates for week ending: Friday 6th March

_	I Huay o Warch		
Rec	Helios – For developing his number skills and having the confidence to share his learning.		
	Carolina – For trying really hard with her		
	handwriting.		
Yr 1	Leona - For making a great effort in		
	remembering to bring her reading book to		
	school.		
	Alan - For showing a great improvement with		
	his independent writing.		
Yr 2	All of Year 2 - For an amazing trip to London		
	Zoo		
Yr 3	All of Year 3 – For a fantastic trip to Celtic		
	Harmony.		
Yr 4	Chimdi – For settling into Year 4 so effortlessly		
	Lena - For her wonderful caring and friendly		
	attitude to her classmates.		
Yr 5	Byron - For the great focus and concentration		
	he demonstrates in every single lesson. Well		
	done!		
	Joanna - For her growing independence and		
	improved confidence she is showing in class.		
Yr 6	Hugo - For his dedication to his learning and		
	his sense of humour.		
	Celine - For challenging herself in her learning		
	this week		

Golden Ticket

Well done to Evan and Annie RECEPTION **House Points**

Congratulations to St David's

Musical Friends Evening



The Musical Friends evening will take place on Friday 27th March 2020 at 6.30pm. You will be treated to an array of musical talent across the school. Please come and support this event, it promises to be a fantastic evening.

Attendance and **Punctuality this week**







	Attendance	Late
Reception	96%	7
Year 1	100%	0
Year 2	99%	1
Year 3	97%	0
Year 4	89%	0
Year 5	99%	0
Year 6	90%	0

Well done to Year 1 for your excellent attendance this week!

Well done to Years 1, 3, 4, 5 and 6 for coming to school on time!

SCHOOL BUILDING FUND

The building fund contribution of £60 per child and £100 per family for this academic year is due. Your contribution goes towards the 10% cost we are obliged to pay for developing and maintaining our school building. Please keep your payments coming in. Thank you to the families that have already made their contribution.





Easter Egg Decorating

Competition 2020!

We will be running our Easter egg decorating competition again this year.

The competition is open to all year groups. Children should decorate an egg or eggs in a pattern or design of their choice. Eggs should be blown and washed before decorating. Entries may be brought in for display and judging

from Monday 30th March.

The closing date is Wednesday 1st April. Winners will be announced on the last day of term. GOOD LUCK!